Department of Energy
Washington, DC 205685

July 27, 2016

John S. Decker

Vinson & Elkins _
2200 Pennsylvania Ave. NW, Suite 500 West
Washington, D.C. 20037-1701

RE: ERRATA Notice of Change in Control

Lake Charles Exports, LLC, FE Docket No. 11-59-LNG
BG LNG Services, LLC, FE Docket No. 03-76-LNG
BG LNG Services, LLC, FE Docket No. 04-39-LNG
BG LNG Services, LLC, FE Docket No. 05-114-LNG
BG LNG Services, LLC, FE Docket No. 06-03-LNG
BG LNG Services, LLC, FE Docket No. 06-04-LNG
BG LNG Services, LLC, FE Docket No. 06-06-LNG
BG LNG Services, LLC, FE Docket No. 08-64-LNG

Dear Mr. Decker:

On July 26, 2016, DOE/FE issued a Notice of Change in Control (Notice) in response to
your letter dated February 17, 2016, jointly filed by Lake Charles Exports, LLC (“LCE”) and BG
LNG Services, LLC (“BGLS™) in reference to the proceedings listed above. Your letter, and
DOE/FE’s Notice referenced an incorrect docket number, All references to FE Docket No. 06-

08-LNG in the Notice, are hereby changed to FE Docket No. 06-06-LNG.

Sincerely,

A1

John A, Anderson

Director, Office of Regulation and International Engagement
Office of Oil and Natural Gas

Office of Fossil Energy
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